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   PAST-TIMES 
PROJECT 
NEWSLETTER 3 

WELCOME TO THE THIRD 
NEWSLETTER OF THE  
„PAST-TIMES” PROJECT! 

    This time we will tell you more about: 

 
• Our latest achievements and current 

activities regarding the PAST-TIMES 
Project 

• The Multiplier Events 
• The third Transnational Partner 

Meeting  

 
 

WHAT HAVE WE RECENTLY 
ACHIEVED? 
After the Second Transnational Partner Meeting 
in France, JKPeV, FIP and INNEO worked hard 
to produce a suite of media-rich digital resources 
that will present the learning content of the 
digital and social media production and 
management skills development curriculum.  

Also, E-SENIORS & FIP produced a bespoke 
curriculum to support the recording and 
publishing of oral history sessions in today's 
media focused world.  

PAST-TIMES is now entering an important 
phase when all the learning resources are going 
to be finalized and translated. For this reason, 
partners made significant effort to ensure that 
everyone is familiar with their tasks and 
responsibilities. 

 

 MULTIPLIER EVENTS 

• Animation Workshops will be held in each 
partner country between April and May 2020. 

• These events will give all partners the 
opportunity to officially launch the education 
materials developed by the PAST-TIMES 
project in their local communities and to 
transfer the learning resources to other 
educators who may wish to use these resources 
for their own local integration projects.  
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3rd TRANSNATIONAL 
PROJECT MEETING IN 
SPAIN 

MEETING IN SEVILLE, SPAIN 
The third meeting of the “PAST-TIMES” project 
took place in Seville, Spain on 7th of November 
2019. The meeting was hosted by The University 
of Seville. 

 

 

THE HOSTING PARTNER 
The Third Transnational Project Meeting of the 
PAST-TIMES project was organised by the 
Spanish partner – The University of Seville. 

The University of Seville is a ’Public Law' 
institution, founded in 1505. The University 
holds an International Centre which, among 
other activities, manages European projects 
related to adult and tertiary education. Also, the  

 

WHERE CAN YOU FIND 
US? 

www.past-times.eu 
and join our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/ 

past.times.eu/ 

 

The Aim of this meeting was to allow partners the 
opportunity to review the development work 
that had been completed in the first year of the 
project, to plan for the production of all education 
materials and to arrange the local piloting of 
PAST-TIMES in each partner country. As such, a 
large part of the meeting was dedicated to 
discussion on the resources developed by the 
PAST-TIMES partnership in previous months 
and also to what action is needed to further 
improve the quality, effectiveness and impact of 
development co-operation.  
Following on from this, partners set the 
implementation dates for the next transnational 
meeting in Brussels, the duration and the exact 
content of the planned Transnational Training 
Event in Germany.  The meeting was conducted 
in a friendly atmosphere, with clear divisions of 
upcoming tasks that lie ahead. 
 
 

COMING NEXT… 
Our work on the project will continue. The 
fourth Transnational Partner Meeting will be 
held 5th - 6th of May 2020 in Aveiro, Portugal. 

 


